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The following guidance is intended to inform health care entities about the types of transactions that 

are excluded from the Health Care Market Oversight Program and are therefore not subject to review. 

The Oregon Health Authority may update and re-post this document on the program website at any 

time.  

Program website: https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/HP/Pages/health-care-market-oversight.aspx 

 

Excluded Transactions: 

Date Added  Transaction 

12/3/2021 
Material change transactions in which one of two entities involved in the 
transaction is a solo practice and the transaction is the direct result of either the 
death or retirement of the provider in the solo practice.  
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